
Postponement of Examinations for the post of Analyst, Upper Division 
Clerk & Drivers on 25th November 2023 

 
 

 Due to administrative reasons, the scheduled examinations for the Post of 

Analyst, Upper Division Clerk & Drivers on 25th November 2023 at UTC PVT.LTD, 

#672/476, ANNA SALAI, 3RD FLOOR, NEAR NANDANAM METRO STATION, 

CHENNAI, TAMIL NADU 600035 stands postponed. 

 Fresh Date & Time of examinations would be intimated shortly. All 

communications would be published only in our web site under News & Events 

column and not in any other mode. It is requested to visit our website 

www.boat-srp.com, frequently for further updates. 

 Inconvenience caused, if any, is regretted. 
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